
 

 

Mayor and council  

 

We don’t need any more office blocks there are already lots of empty spaces. 

What we do need is affordable housing which you continue to reject. 

I suggest councilors live in tents on street corners without their cell phones, food deliveries or comforts 

of office for 30 days just to understand what it’s like to face homelessness. 

 



Putting up with theft, addicts and loonies continually while stuffed shirts plan more bike lanes and waist 

money of absurdity. 

 

James Cooper 
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From: Nicole Matthews 
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 6:39 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Rezoning Application 00791 Comments

To whom it may concern; 
 
I have lived on the 10th floor of 819 Yates Street facing Yates and Blanchard for almost two years. I am a baker and my 
boyfriend does warehouse work and we just barely meet the $2500 monthly rent on our 600ft apartment - but it's 
worth the price to be able to get glimpses of the water and have afternoon and evening sun while being able to house 
our cat. If the 10 story development goes through at the location of the Capitol 6 Theatre we will lose 80% of our view of 
this beautiful city and put the entirety of our apartment on display for the offices they plan to build. 
 
Should this development go through I believe all west facing apartments in Yellow on Yates from floors 3 - 10 would lose 
their views or privacy, this means somewhere between 10 - 24 apartments would be left in the dark or forced to vacate. 
 
I urge the development to put a limit on the buildings height to the 3 or 4 stories the current Capitol 6 Theatre occupies. 
Especially since everything above the ground floor of this new development will be ambient empty office space to ruin 
Victoria's skyline further. 
 
Yours, 
Nicole Matthews  
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